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UNITY ¢ HARMONY e ARTISTRY

Tucson, AZ 85703-0745
Dear President Lundy:

The Officers, Board, and staff of the Twin Cities Musicians Union have
been overwhelmed by the generosity of those coming to our assistance.
The financial strain of our efforts to support the Minnesota Orchestra
during its lock-out, and previously the Saint Paul Chamber Orchestra
during its similar challenge, have left us in an extremely compromised
position as we continue to move forward with our efforts to represent
these internationally reputed musicians.

Your generous donation of $500 adds significantly to our mission and
demonstrates one of the most impressive periods of Union solidarity in
the history of our Federation.

Most Sincerely and in Solidarity,

The Officers, Board, and Staff of the Twin Cities Musicians Union

%"L /L e / %f = i_cc li.vv»"*

@W\f\w M

[

N/ w

297

71
pak opeiu#12

‘ /{/?Z(}/c‘ Y /g ) k?(’l[l/// AN /2) 4 /é%wvvv

w () AV E Py !



